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vices of Rev. Isaiah Wallace were secured and the result of his labors 
was a glorious revival. A large number professed faith in Christ and 
united with the Wolfville Church. Later on another revival took 
place under Rev. D. G. Macdonald, and in April, 1897, the Association 
solicited the services of Rev. II. L. Gale and his coming resulted in 
another splendid revival. The religious pulse was quickened, souls 
were gathered unto the Kingdom and God‘s saving power was mani­
fested. The Y. M. C. A. was greatly strengthened by this revival and 
the members will not soon forget it, nor will they forget the man who 
was so instrumental in the salvation of so many of the students.

The success of the Y. M. C. A, has been to a great extent due to 
the men who have been elected as presidents. The Association has 
always been fortunate in getting the proper men for the presidency, 
—men who have given themselves unreservedly to the work before 
them. In no less degree have the oilier officers been active and ener­
getic in their respective positions. We have alluded to the first pres­
ident, II. T. Dewolfe. The following are the names of the men who 
have succeeded him :—H Y. Corey, W. T. Stackhouse, H. II. Saun­
ders, W.C. Vincent, R. E. Gullison, C. W. Jackson, W. I. Morse and 
I. A. Corbett.

A pleasing feature in the work of the Association is the promin­
ence it lias given to the work of missions. A Student Volunteer Baud 
in connection with the Y. M. C. A. lias been in operation for several 
years and lias done and is doing a good work. A systematic course of 
study lias been followed and lias resuited in greatly stimulating inter­
est along missionary lines. The present Volunteer Band which num­
bers sixteen is under the efficient management of Mr. S. C. Freeman, 
who by his deep interest in missions and by his strong Christian 
character has already proved that he is eminently qualified for the 
position which lie occupies. Another important and gratifying feature 
in the work of the Association is the prominent place it has given to 
Bible study. Although this department has not received the attention 
which was due to it in the past nevertheless Bible study classes have 
been conducted with considerable success. The present Bible study 
Committee is doing grand work. Never belore was greater interest 
evinced in this very important branch of the Association‘s work than 
at the present time. The classes are well attended and a deep devo­
tional spirit prevails throughout all the exercises.

Another feature whicli deserves special mention is that carried on 
under the supervision ot the Religious Work Committee. Much good 
lias resulted from the work of this Committee in the past. Meetings 
have been conducted by the students at Moorien Mountain, Roger’s 
Mountain, Poor Farm and Walbrook whicli have been attended with 
good results. Recently Greenfield and White Rock have been added 
to the list of stations, and the work in this department is gradually 
enlarging and there is much reason for encouragement.
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